








































conduct a thorough review of the application to correct or minimize these types of errors in future 
submittals. 
 
The department is continuing to review the application and associated appendices and will provide 
additional comments to Wharf as they are developed.   
 
If you have questions on the contents of this letter, please feel free to contact Eric Holm or myself at 
(605) 773-4201.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
\s/ 
 
Roberta Hudson 
Engineering Manager I 
Minerals and Mining Program 
Phone: (605) 773-4201 
Fax: (605) 773-5286 
Email: roberta.hudson@state.sd.us 




